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‘Be ready, be respectful and be safe’ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

With Christmas fast approaching, preparations in school are well underway!   

This week, classes have been busily making their crafts to sell at the Christmas Craft Evening 

on Wednesday (29th Nov).  We hope you will all be able to come and support us in our 

fundraising efforts which will go towards the revamping of our playgrounds for our children.   

I would like to thank all those parents who volunteered to help – we really appreciate  

your support. 

As I have walked around school this week, there’s a buzz of singing and music everywhere I go 

as everyone prepares for their performances. The singing sounds fabulous, so you’re in for a 

treat!  These all take place in the week beginning Monday 4th December.  (Please see the ‘Diary 

Dates’ section for times.) 

Christmas time in school is magical and we are all looking forward to enjoying the festivities with 

our Kirklevington School family.   

Best wishes 

Mrs Peacock   

Article 28:  You have the right to a good quality education.  

 

         

     
        

 

 

 

  Francesca (4.11.23)   Toby (19.11.23)   

  Evelyne (5.11.23)   Isaac (19.11.23) 

  Charlie (6.11.23)   Leo (20.11.23) 

  Anushka (8.11.23)    Joseph (20.11.23) 

  Esme (8.11.23)    Rosie (23.11.23) 

  Ahmed (14.11.23)   Flora (28.11.23) 

  Lonni (17.11.23)     Phoenix (17.11.23)   Amelia (28.11.23) 

      Happy birthday to you all! 

Diary Dates until Christmas: 

 
29.11.23 - 3:15-5:15pm: Christmas Craft 

Evening (in the school hall via Breakfast 

Club entrance) 

4.12.23 - 9:15am: Nursery Nativity Story & 

Songs 

5.12.23 – 2:15pm: Reception, Y1 & Y2 

Nativity  

6.12.23 – 9am: Reception, Y1 & Y2 Nativity 

07.12.23 – 9:15-12: Y2 & Y3 at Billingham 

Forum for the Fe Fi Fo Fum Pantomime 

13.12.23 – EY Christmas Party  

14.12.23 – Elm Class out all day at the 

TVMS Snappy Christmas at Thornaby 

Pavilion 

9.30-12: Reception & Y1 out at the Arc 

watching, “Well Done, Mummy 

1:30pm: Y1, Y2 & Y3 Christmas Party  

15.12.23 – Christmas Dinner 

1:30pm: Y4, Y5 & Y6 Christmas Party 

19.12.23 – Christmas Jumpers Day in 

school & our last day before Christmas 

(Details to follow about the parties) 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would greatly appreciate any donations of cakes or sweet 

treats to sell on our refreshment stall on Wednesday. Please 

bring any (nut-free) donations into school on Tuesday or 

Wednesday next week. Thank you! 

 

Please read the Winter addition of Raring2go here. 

  

Please remember the car 

park is for staff and school 

visitors only, unless you 

have a prior arrangement.  

Breakfast Club parents 

should park on Forest Lane, 

please, to ensure the safety 

of our whole-school 

community. Many thanks!  

 

 

 

 
 

We want to say a big thank you to PD Ports 

who have kindly donated £250 to school to buy 

additional reading books for the children. Thank 

you also to Mr Husband (one of our parents) for 

kindly nominating us for this donation.   

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/teesside/winter2023/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our  

Kirklevington Primary Superstars! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated to 

Children in Need on behalf of the children 

of Kirklevington Primary School.  We are 

pleased to support this fantastic charity 

and enjoyed seeing the fabulous 

SPOTacular outfits.   

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

The grand total raised at the 

Macmillan Coffee Morning in 

September in the Village Hall was: 

£857.36 

We would like to thank everyone 

who supported this event and would 

like to send a special thank you to 

the ‘Coffee Morning’ group from the 

village.   

We would like to celebrate the success of two of our 

pupils whose designs were transformed into Christmas 

Lights displayed in Wellington Square, Stockton.   

Well done, Amalia and Georgia, for your fantastic designs.  

We think you’re both got a future career in art and design.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’re very proud of you both! 

 

 

We wanted to give a belated 

shout out to Philippa for 

being so kind and caring to 

others.  When Halloween 

sweets had run out, she 

kindly gave other children 

her sweets to avoid them 

becoming upset.  Well done 

Philippa – that’s so kind and 

you’re a credit to your family 

and school family.   
 

 


